
 
9/28/2020 

Hey Band! 
 

1. Our annual Chipotle Fundraiser last Saturday raised $80.26 for our program. Thank you to those of you 
who participated! 

 
2. Band Lockers: 

a. All band students will checkout a locker this year and all band belongings must live in the locker 
when not in use. There will be no instruments and/or cases and personal belongings left on the 
floor. 

b. Students may not share a locker, and must use the smallest possible locker to accommodate your 
instrument(s). 

c. You must bring a master lock (or similar size/style) for your band locker. We will checkout 
lockers during class next week.  

d. District personnel will be spraying a sanitizing mist throughout the school daily. Do not leave 
belongings in your band locker that could be damaged by a sanitizing product.  

e. Regular lockers are not being checked out. You may not use your band locker for items unrelated 
to band.  

 
3. Please make sure you are prepared for band ensemble rehearsals once hybrid begins. See the COVID Band 

Procedures document Miss K created for details on materials, class structure, etc. 
 

4. SVVSD Fine Arts has not made an official decision regarding bands at football games. They will continue to 
work with Boulder County Health to make a district-wide decision. Possible upcoming parades (Halloween 
Parade, Veterans Day Parade, Holiday Parades) are pending. Greeley Marching Band Festival and SVVSD 
Band Night for this school year have been cancelled.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


